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Bringing Learning to Life 

Tuesday 21st January 2025 

Dear Parents, 
 

FAMILY WORKS 

 

How to help your child to enjoy and achieve in school. 
 

We would love to see you in school on Wednesday 12th February at 1.15pm in the Small Hall (Family 

Centre entrance). Your child will be taking part in a play called “THE ENORMOUS TURNIP”, 

which introduces the FAMILY WORKS PROGRAMME. There will be a short talk about the 

programme before the play. We would like to invite you to stay after the play for refreshments 

followed by lots of fun activities for you and your child to take part in together as a taster 

session of the fantastic Family Works Programme.  

 

We would then like to invite you to participate in the FAMILY WORKS PROGRAMME. We feel 

this programme is beneficial to all parents and carers of children in Reception. During the 

programme we look at practical and fun ways to help your child develop the skills that will enable 

him/her to be happy and successful in school.  Your child will join you each week for part of the 

session. 

 

The sessions will be on Wednesday afternoons in the Small Hall on the following dates: 

Week 2:   Wednesday  5th March 

Week 3:   Wednesday  19th March   

Week 4:   Wednesday  26th March    

Week 5:   Wednesday  2nd April    

Week 6:   Wednesday  23rd April   

Week 7:   Wednesday  30th April   

Week 8:  Wednesday  7th May   

Week 9:  Wednesday 14th May 

Week 10          Wednesday 21st May  

All sessions start at 1.15pm and finish by 3.15pm. 

Refreshments will be provided.  We look forward to you and your child joining us on this amazing 

Family Works adventure. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Dennett, Mrs Crossley and Mrs Billington  
 


